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Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
1st Tuesday of each month at
6:30 PM.

Next meeting is March 3rd.

Officers

President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663

Vice President:
Bob Huff
864-269-9281

Treasurer:
Nelson Swords
864-847-4129

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998

Field Marshal:
Wade Calhoun

Safety Officer:
Dennis Beard

Safety Officer:
Stan Scott

Safety Officer:
Nelson Swords

Meeting minutes from February 3, 2015.

Meeting called to order at 6:20 PM by J.B. Dansby.

Minutes accepted as read.

Treasurer’s report accepted as read.

The spring fly-in was discussed. The date will be May 2nd.
This will be an electric fly-in. Scott Day will CD the fly-in.

An audit was conducted by Morgan, Scott, and Dennis.

John suggested a foamie combat event for the fall fly-in.

Morgan suggested the club come to an event at his church.
Static display and small electric flight demo was discussed.

Dennis will be driving to the Southeastern Model Show
swap meet on March 6. He has room to bring a few more
people. Contact Dennis at dennis18@charter.net or 864-
238-7256 if you would like to ride with him to the swap
meet.

2015 Membership Reminder

Membership fees are due at the meeting on March 3rd.
Adult membership is $75 per year. Junior and senior
membership is $45 per year. Remember, there is a $20 late
fee if paying after March 3rd.

March Meeting

Dennis will be providing hamburgers at the March
meeting. J.B. will be providing dessert.

blacksheeprcclub.com
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